
FERTILE-BELTRAMI PUBLIC SCHOOL 
Independent School District #599 

Policy Committee 
Monday, June 27, 2022, 7:00 a.m. 

Conference Room 
 

 
 
 Present were Board Members: Nathan Rasch, April Swenby, Ryan Opdahl, and Superintendent 
Clarke. 
 
Visitors:  none. 
 
Safe Return to In-Person Learning Plan reviewed, document is required to be updated and input 
from parents allowed according to ESSER III requirements.  Document will be provided for 
review at July Board meeting.  Decision Tree document will be reviewed by Covid Committee 
prior to the start of school.  Visitor to School Policy discussed and reviewed.  Coaching 
evaluations and Student Athletic survey timelines will be listed in Athletic Handbook and posted 
on Plan-on-a-Page document.   Curriculum and textbook policy 606 was reviewed, discussed.  
Process for curriculum and textbook adoption was discussed.  Complaint form process, signature 
requirement option, and where information maintained- also discussed.  
 
 
 
Committee adjourned at 9:00 a.m. 
 
 
 
 


